
 

 

March 9, 2015 

 
Corey Stewart, Chairman, Prince William Board of County Supervisors 

Pete Candland, Prince William Board of County Supervisors, Gainesville District Supervisor  
 
Dear Chairman Stewart and Supervisor Candland, 

 
Billy Casper Golf (BCG) is aware that Dominion Virginia Power intends to submit plans to the Virginia State 

Corporation Commission for 230kv transmission lines in Prince William County.  We have grave concerns 
regarding the impact the “Northern Route” will have on Heritage Hunt Golf & Country Club, a Senior 55+ 
community. 

 
Our firm was honored to be selected by the Heritage Hunt members and community to manage their investment.  

As a worldwide leader in the golf industry, we take great pride in our partnerships.  To hear Heritage Hunt risks 
losing three holes on its golf course was stunning.  Clearly, if the Northern Route was to be selected, it would 
render the course unplayable with no viable land or design to replace the holes. The impact to BCG would be 

significant; however, the economic impact and loss in quality of life to the residents and community would be 
catastrophic.  Championship courses have and will always be 18 holes – and nothing less! 

 
BCG is fully committed to protecting our stakeholders.  The only feasible solution for the power lines and the 
one I fully support is the I-66 Hybrid Route.  It is clearly the best option and meets the needs of all interested 

parties. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

Alex Elmore 
President 

Billy Casper Golf 
8300 Boone Boulevard 
Suite 350 

Vienna, Virginia  22182 
703.761.1444 

 
cc:  Delegate Bob Marshall 13th District Delegate, Commonwealth of Virginia, House of Delegates 
 Delegate Tim Hugo 40th District Delegate, Commonwealth of Virginia, House of Delegates 

Senator Richard Black, 13th District Senator, Commonwealth of Virginia, Senate of Virginia 
The Coalition to Protect Prince William County, www.protectpwc.org 


